
  

 
 
 

Waste Management Sub-committee report April 2015 
 
April Report: 
Nothing of major significance to report since last meeting, updates from council on waste management 
issues are: 
  

 Skips on wharves-    

o New lids for the skips with smaller holes to limit putting large items are being sourced 

by URM and will be installed in June. 

o In response to community complaints about illegal dumping on wharves there will be 

new signage installed 

 

 Collection of recycling from individual jetties- some waterfront residents where road access is a 

problem have complained that under the new contract recycling is no longer collected from 

jetty- only from road. To be discussed at next Sub-committee. 

 

 Proposed changes to the green and general waste removal-  PWC still looking at potential 

changes to frequency and mode of green waste collection. 

 

 

Discussion Items for SIRAC: 

None 

 

Decision items for SIRAC: 

 None 


